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Dear Jim 
 
DEPOSITING OF ALL DOCUMENTATION IN RELATION TO CLUD APPLICATION  
 
You had previously requested that all documentation for a proposed Certificate of 
Lawful Use or Development at Larne Port in connection with the Department’s 
application to Mid and East Antrim Borough Council be laid in the Assembly Library.   
 
I responded to you on 14 October to advise that my officials were assessing your 
request under EIR and would respond in due course. 
 
Formal certification was received from Mid and East Antrim Borough Council on 
5 November confirming that the proposed development constitutes Permitted 
Development by virtue of Part 14 Class B of the Planning (General Permitted 
Development) Order (Northern Ireland) 2015.   
 
I have asked my officials, to make the necessary arrangements to have the 
documentation deposited in the Assembly Library, as requested.  The documentation in 
relation to Foyle Port and Belfast Port will also be deposited in the Assembly Library.  
 

 
 
EDWIN POOTS MLA 
Minister of Agriculture, Environment and Rural Affairs 
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